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FLPD RECORDS DIVISION: 

HOURS OF OPERATION 

 

 
 

The Fort Lauderdale Police Department Records Division will be under 
construction for renovations beginning Friday, August 30

th
.   

 

As a result, all 2011 and 2012 files will be sent to an offsite archive center for 
storage.  The archive center only delivers archived reports once a week on 
Wednesdays.   
 

During this renovation period the operating hours of the Records Division will be 
temporarily adjusted. 
 

The Records Division will be open to the public on Monday, Tuesday, Thursday, 
Friday, and Saturday from 8:00 A.M. until 12:00 P.M. and closed on Wednesday 
and Sunday. 
 

If you have any questions regarding these changes please contact Police 
Records Supervisor Sharetta DuVall at 954-828-5466. 
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